
  

 

 

DATE:  July 11, 2024  

TO:    Recycling Board 

FROM:  Timothy Burroughs, Executive Director 

SUBJECT: Special Election of Officers for 2025 
 
 
SUMMARY 

Staff requests that the Recycling Board elect its officers (President, 1st Vice President, and 2nd 
Vice President) for the coming fiscal year, which starts on July 1, 2024.  
 

DISCUSSION 

The Board’s practice is to alternate officer positions between Waste Management Authority 
(WMA) Board appointees and Board of Supervisor appointees. Given that the President and 
Vice President roles are both vacant as of the July Recycling Board meeting, the Board may 
choose to elevate Board Member Jeff Wang (current 2nd Vice President) to President, elect a 
Board of Supervisor appointee to 1st VP, and elect a WMA Board appointee to 2nd VP.  

 
RECOMMENDATION 

Elect Recycling Board Officers for fiscal year 2025. 

 


